Pope County Library System
Unattended Children Policy
Children are welcome in our library, and we are concerned about their safety and welfare. However, parents and caregivers are responsible for monitoring the activities and regulating the behavior of their children while the children are in the library.
Children are encouraged to use the Library as a place of study and inquiry.  The Library encourages parents, guardians, and caregivers to use the Library with their children.
To ensure the safety of children in the library, the following rules are in effect:
· Children 11 and under must be accompanied at all times by a responsible party and shall be adequately supervised by a responsible parent or caregiver at all times for the sake of their own well-being.
· Children 12 years and older may use the library unattended.  They are, however, expected to adhere to library rules and expectations of acceptable behavior.
· Children 11 and under cannot be left in any area of the library, including the Children’s Area.
· Disruptive juveniles may be asked to disperse at the librarian’s discretion.
· Parents and/or guardians are responsible for the behavior and safety of the children in their care.
· The Library is not responsible for the safety or security of children left unattended.
· Any child not able to travel alone must be picked up prior to closing.
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